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Dapo ogunlusi <dapogunlusi@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 8:45 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I write to express my concerns as regards the proposed regulation to reduce leverage for retail forex
trading to 1:10. This is not beneficial to retails traders and should not be implemented.

Regards,
Dapo Ogunlusi


